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(Letter to Dr. Richard P. Strong) Bi1.19.,
(handwriting) : 12, NORHAK GARDENS,
? e OXFORD
Dear Strong £
You will have had my letter of grateful thanks for the Pasteur items & the
Clemenceau The Spw. Gener. & the original lkenkes of Pasteur are of the greatest value.
S0 sorry to hear that Thayer has been badly treated - he deserves the best. We are
expecting Cushing amy day. :
Greetings to you both
Yours ever
Wil OSLER
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